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ATF ANNOUNCES $5,000 REWARD FOR GUN THEFT 

ST. PAUL, Minn. — Special Agent in Charge Bernard J. Zapor of the St. Paul 

Field Division, Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, Firearms and Explosives (ATF), today 

announced that ATF is offering a reward of up to $5,000 for information leading to the 

arrest and conviction of the persons responsible for the firearms theft that occurred at 

Gander Mountain, 10470 Hudson Road, Woodbury, Minn. 

More than 30 handguns were stolen during a burglary of the federally licensed 

firearms dealer on July 12, 2012.   

ATF and the Woodbury Police Department are investigating the theft. 

Any information regarding this burglary should be reported to: St. Paul ATF 

Office at (651) 726-0300 or Woodbury Police Department at (651) 714-3650 
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These surveillance photos of the suspect were taken during the July 12 burglary of 

Gander Mountain. 
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More information about ATF and its programs is available at www.atf.gov. 
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